Securities and

PHILEIPPELLNES

Bids and Awards Committee

NOTICE OF AWARD

December 12, 2016

Mr. George D. Gorostiza
President

Azitsorog Incorporated

103 Gloria St,, cor Ortigas Avenue
Extension, Marick Subdibvision
Cainta, Rizal

Tel No. 935-1542; 419-6490

Dear Ms. Gorostiza:

We are pleased to inform you that the contract for the “Supply and Delivery of One (1) Unit of ID Card
Printer” has been awarded to your company in the amount of Fifty Nine Thousand Pesos (Php
59,000.00).

Based on the evaluation of your submitted documents, the Bids and Awards Committee finds your price
proposal as the Single Calculated and Responsive Quotation for the said project.

Very truly yours,

GERARDO T. DPI| ROSARIO

Director, HRAD

CONFORME: Azitsorog Incorporated

Mr. George D. Gorostiza
President
Date Received:
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